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From the Desk of Pastor Nate... 
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All are welcome to a congregational picnic 
on Thursday, August 25 from 5-7pm at 

Tapley Park. Join us for food, fellowship, and 
games. Bring your own camp chair if you’d 

like something a little more comfy than the 
picnic tables. 

Fun for the whole family! 

“Almost Fall” Picnic at Tapley Park 

August 25  

Youth Pie & Ice Cream Social 

Thursday, August 11 

Our youth are once again selling 

pie and ice cream as part of the 

Rotary Corn and Chicken Feed on 

August 11.  Come support our 

youth from 11a-7pm.  And youth 

who are able to help serve, should 

contact Pastor Nate or Sara Ross. 



FINANCIAL 
UPDATE 


